C.H. ROBINSON

Client Advisory

April 21, 2021

General Rate Increase, Asia to Oceania

Dear Valued Customer,

The ocean carrier that provides service from Asia to Australia and New Zealand have announced a General Rate
Increase (GRI) to the levels noted below:

Region Countries Carrier GRI Effective
North East Asia to All origins ex
AU & NZ North East Asia ZIM USD 100/ TEU 22.04.21

Thank you for being our Valued Customer. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the notice held within,
please contact your Key Account Manager or a C.H. Robinson representative.

Sincerely,
C.H. Robinson.

chrobinson.com © 2021 C.H. Robinson Worldwide, Inc. All Rights Reserved.



